Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item CC1 Consultant Contract for Christine Stopka:
Request:     Great...I would like to see the program.
Response:   We are very excited to offer this first opportunity for our physical education teachers and if successful, this won’t be the last.  We look forward to seeing you and other Board members at the training on June 5 through June 9.
Rosa Dawson
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Ann Killets

Chief Academic Officer
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